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Hi folks,

Well, now that Autumn is upon us and the nights are drawing in we thought we’d send you all a quick newsletter……………..everyone needs something to light the fire with don’t they?


With the weather now officially on the turn it would be immensely helpful if the children could have a pair of wellies and all-in-one suit either here all the time (named of course) or brought with them each day in addition to suitable clothes for going out (hats, gloves, etc). We are also trying to build up a collection of all-in-one splash suits in varying sizes so if anyone has unused ones lurking in the back of the closet we can certainly make good use of them.

The change in weather has of course brought with it the inevitable coughs/colds/lurgies so we would like to draw your attention to our sickness policy which, in line with the Public Health England guidance for infection control in schools, states that after an episode of sickness or diarrhoea children must remain at home for a minimum of 48 hours. We know that this can cause problems but it is an essential measure to reduce the risk of infections spreading.

Rising 4’s

Don’t forget, if your child is due to start school in September 2018 you need to start thinking about Primary School application. The deadline for applications is 15th January 2018; if you need any more information then you can access everything you need here.

Early Years Funding


In spite of Suffolk County Councils best efforts to bankrupt all providers by messing up their payments the Early Years Funding is still a tremendous help to those of you that use it. For those parents who expect to be in receipt of funding over the next year or so and would like to use their entitlement with us then please let us know your needs as soon as possible as we are pretty full up right now and can’t guarantee that extra days/sessions will be available at short notice. Plenty of advance warning means that we can allocate spaces to you lovely lot when they come up instead of taking on new ones.

Also, just a reminder for those of you that are entitled to the new additional 15 hours of funding for working parents, you will receive an email each term from SCC to check your continued eligibility. We’ve already heard of one incidence of this email going straight to someone’s spam folder so they didn’t see it; please be aware that this is a requirement every term and without continued proof of eligibility SCC simply won’t pay us the additional funding.

Don’t forget that Carol and I have our last little bit of holiday booked at the end of next week. We are not working on Friday 6th October or Monday 9th October as Nik is (rather insanely!) heading down to Cornwall so he can walk 78.6 miles in 3 days……………………..for fun!!!!!!!!!!!!!!


Last, but by no means least, we are currently trying to stockpile resources in order to provide the children with more heuristic play (which is a very fancy way of saying Treasure Baskets) and more Natural World play; with that in mind it would be fab if you guys could help us out by collecting up any resources you find on your trips out and day to day lives. The kinds of things we are looking for are:
· Pine Cones

· Corks

· Sea Shells

· Feathers

· Conkers
· Anything else you can think of

· Acorns
That’s all for today, please check the relevant upcoming term and holiday dates below.







Warmest regards

Carol & Nik.
Important Dates for Autumn Term

Friday 6th October – Monday 9th October (Inclusive) – Carol & Nik Off

Monday 23rd October – Friday 27th October (Inclusive) – Autumn Half Term

Friday 15th December – Last Day of Autumn Term

Friday 22nd December – Last Working Day before Christmas


